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Comments: As a resident of San Miguel County who works in Telluride, I would like to express my support of the

Telluride Mountain Clubs Proposed Trails. I believe these trails will add value to the quality of life of the residents

in the area as well as the visitors. I think trails like the proposed perimeter trail can relive the pressure put on our

most popular trails like Bridal Veil Falls, by dispersing hikers over a larger area. The Illium flume trail will provide

continuity on the already existing trail network in Illium. TMtC provides a great service to our community and have

countless projects that we enjoy. 

Thank You for your consideration,

Greg Pollio


